
Crews have started 
installing the OCS wires, 
frames, and arms from 
Pershing Road to 31st 
Street.

QUARTERLY REPORT 
KC STREETCAR MAIN STREET EXTENSION
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PROJECT PROGRESS
Track Constructed to Date	 34,640 ft. (94%)
OCS Foundations Drilled &  
	 Poured to Date	 324 (92%)
OCS Poles installed to Date	 295 (84%)
Overall Project Progress	 82%

ENGAGEMENT HIGHLIGHTS	 
	 Second	 Project 
	 Quarter	 to Date 

Scan for more 
images of our 
progress

CONSTRUCTION 
HIGHLIGHTS	

Crews began installing shelters on 
platforms in June 2024. Eight shelters 
were installed this quarter. 

The Pershing Crossover 
was completed in time 
to reopen the intersection 
to traffic ahead of 
Memorial Day weekend. 
This is where the existing 
downtown streetcar 
starter line will connect to 
the Main Street Extension. 

Stay Cool... 
Hot Wires Overhead
The Overhead Catenary System (OCS) poles 
are installed and wires are up! These OCS 
wires will power the streetcar and receive 
electricity from the five new traction power 
substations located along the extension.

DO NOT climb the poles or touch the wires  
in any way. The OCS wires are always hot 
and are powered with more than 750v DC  
of electricity. Coming in contact with hot  
wires can have fatal consequences. 

Stakeholder Meetings	 7     	95 
Targeted Stakeholder Emails Sen	 226	 2,050 
Door-to-Door Outreach	 237 	1,610

                              Let’s get social! �
   @BuildKCSC  #Ridein2025            

           buildKCstreetcar.com


